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WARREN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT SUPPORTS 
EDUCATION

SOUTH WARREN MIDDLE SCHOOL NAMED VIDEO PUBLIC 
SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT WINNER

BOWLING GREEN, KY - The Warren County Water District continues to 
promote education as part of its overall community involvement efforts to 
promote Drinking Water Week, May 6-12. Warren Water sponsored their 
second-annual video public service announcement (PSA) contest, giving local 
students the opportunity to capture their interpretations of water as an 
essential natural resource. South Warren Middle School took frst place honors 
in the contest and Rich Pond Elementary took second. 

South Warren Middle School’s Student Technology Leadership Program (STLP) 
will be awarded a $100 prize during an award ceremony on May 1 st at 1:30 at 
South Warren Middle School. The winning PSA has been running on WBKO 
since April 23 and will run through May 7. Rich Pond Elementary’s STLP will 
receive a $50 prize.

“South Warren Middle School created an excellent PSA that demonstrated the 
spirit of Drinking Water Week,” said Alan Vilines, general manager of Warren  
Water.  “We are proud to partner with Warren County Public Schools. These 
students continue to do outstanding work that demonstrates their knowledge 
and technical expertise.”   

Warren Water has been actively promoting Earth Day and Drinking Water 
Week through school presentations and poster contests, library events, and 
television and radio interviews.

About Warren County Water District

Warren County Water District is a public water and wastewater utility serving 
over 25,000 water and 4,600 wastewater customers throughout Warren 
County.  There are over 1,100 miles of water mains in the Warren Water 
service area, which spans 530 square miles.  The Warren Water sewer system 
includes over 150 miles of sewer lines.
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